
Re: Schroeder Facility Request to the LSC 

 

The Wisconsin Board has met and discussed possible options for helping the Schroeder fund the 

needed facility upgrades. The following document is the culmination of the discussions within 

the Board and with Dave Anderson, who was representing the Walter Schroeder Aquatic Center, 

LTD. After a unanimous vote of the Board members present, the Board of Directors will present 

this document to the LSC for an “up” or “down” vote at the April 22
nd

 general meeting of the 

House of Delegates at UW Waukesha. The April 22
nd

 meeting will only have three items on the 

agenda:   

1) Schroeder Facility Request to the LSC  

2) Rules 

3) 2008 Zones 

 

The Board hopes that this abbreviated agenda will give everyone a chance to hear the rationale 

behind the document and have their questions answered. If the LSC passes the proposal, the 

Board will go forward in implementing the agreement with the Walter Schroeder Aquatic Center, 

LTD so they may go forward in their plans to upgrade the facility. If the proposal fails, the Board 

at this time does not have any plans to revisit the issue. 

 

All members of Wisconsin swimming will have a voice at the meeting, but only the club 

delegate of record may vote. If you need to change your delegate, please contact Carol Graham 

on how to make that change.  

 

Feel free to contact any Board member (e-mails are on the WI LSC website), if you have specific 

questions before the April 22, 2008 meeting. 

 

Drew Walden 

General Chair WI Swimming.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


